
  

 

 

 

 
 
Date: September 22, 2023 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd   BSE Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,    1st Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,     Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 051     Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Symbol – SRGHFL     Scrip Code – 534680 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Subject:- Intimation of withdrawal of Credit Rating from Brickwork Ratings India Private Limited 

Ref:- Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015. 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 (read with Schedule III) of the SEBI Listing Regulations, we 

wish to inform that, Brickwork Ratings India Private Limited vide its email dated September 21, 2023 has 

withdrawn the long-term rating (BWR BBB; Stable)  for Non-convertible debentures (NCD) of Rs. 35.86 Cr 

on full redemption. Further the rating for NCD amounting Rs. 1.90 Cr outstanding as on 11 September 

2023 is not required from Brickwork Ratings with reference to the request of debenture holder therefore, 

we have requested Brickwork Ratings for withdrawal of the same but due to Brickwork policy, it has 

remarked the rating to (BWR BBB-Stable). 

Please note there is already existing dual ratings on the said NCD amounting Rs. 1.90 Cr from CARE Ratings 

Limited (CARE BBB; stable) and Acuité Ratings & Research Limited (ACUITE BBB; stable). 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking You 

With Regards 

For SRG Housing Finance Limited 

 

Divya Kothari  

Company Secretary  

M No: A57307 
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